
Property Tax Statements 
Dec 06, 2012 
 

 
The Village Clerk/Treasurer anticipates having property tax statements in the mail by Monday, 
December 10th.  Once received, you may pay your taxes at the Village Hall with cash, checks or 
money orders.  Please have exact amounts...refund checks for overpayment can not be issued until 
an entire batch is processed and sent to the County Treasurer.  If taxes are escrowed, statements 
will be sent directly to financial institutions.  If you'd like a copy for your personal records, contact the 
Village Clerk. 

 


